
 

 

 

 

 

 

Japanese University Convention 
 

The College of Richard Collyer and Rikkyo School in England are pleased to 

announce the co-hosting of an inaugural convention of Japanese universities on 

Friday 27th September 2019 from 12.00pm to 4.00pm. This is an outstanding 

opportunity for sixth form students to learn more about studying in Japan as an 

undergraduate and will feature reputed universities with excellent international 

student provision. With several university stands, guest speakers talking about 

student life in Japan and how to choose courses and a cultural experience area, 

this new event is a must attend for sixth formers interested in Japanese culture, 

travel and study.  

All staff speak English and all courses are taught 100% in English. 

 

Key information 

When: Friday 27th September 2019 12.00pm to 4.00pm 

Where: The College of Richard Collyer, Hurst Road, Horsham, West Sussex, 

RH12 2EJ 

What: Guest speakers - study in Japan / choosing universities and courses 

University exhibitors - five universities confirmed 

Cultural experience – Japanese food, music and cultural activities  

Cost: Free 

 

Registration 

This event is only available to sixth form students currently attending schools and 

colleges mainly in Sussex, Surrey and Hampshire. To register interest please 

send an email from your student email address to events@collyers.ac.uk. Before 

emailing you must have approval from your parent / guardian and school or 

college.  
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